
 

 

James and Kerrie Ardill 
Senior Pastors/School Chaplain 

office@libertychurch.com.au 

Susan Philp 
College Principal 

principal@libertychurch.com.au 

Attachments 
S - Sent home with students 
E - Emailed 
 

 Crunch & Sip Snippet® (S) 

 Term Planner (S/E) 

 Chicken Burger Order Form (S) 

 Money Envelope (S) 

 Parent Handbook (S) 

 Scholastic Catalogues (S) 
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 WEEK 3 

 

Monday 11 
Sport Day 
4/5/6 Echidna Swimming 
Change of Details Forms Due 
 

Tuesday 12 
Icy Pole Day 
 

Wednesday 13 
K-3 Library 
Reading Training 2pm 
 

Thursday 14 
Icy Pole Day 
 

Friday 15 
4-6 Library 
Food Orders Due 
Newsletter Day 

 
SPECIAL EVENT 
Sunday 17 
Commissioning Service 

WEEK 2 

 
Monday 4 
Sport Day 
4/5/6 Echidna Swimming 
 

Tuesday 5 
Icy Pole Day 
 

Wednesday 6 
Crunch & Sip® Platter - K/1 Platypus 
K-3 Library 
 

Thursday 7 
Icy Pole Day 
 

Friday 8 
4-6 Library 

 

 
 

WEEK 2 
K/1 Platypus 
Platter Preparation 
 
 

Volunteers Needed - see 
office staff if you can help 

 

 

Liberty Christian Primary 
School Newsletter 

 

And it is my prayer that your love may abound more and more, 

with knowledge and all discernment, so that you may approve what is excellent, 

and so be pure and blameless for the day of Christ. 
Philippians 1:9-10 
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Principal’s Comment 
Welcome to the 2019 school year! 
It is such a blessing to start the 
year in the new classrooms. They 
are big and bright and will be 
terrific teaching and learning 
spaces for our students. 
 
This year our classes are named 
after Australian animals. The class 
names and teachers are: 
 

K/1 Platypus 
Miss Kelly 

 

2/3 Possum 
Mrs Skewes 

 

4/5/6 Echidna 
Mrs Campbell 

 

Mrs Haworth continues in her 
role as RFF teacher. 

Commissioning Service 
Sunday February 17 

9:30-11am 
Followed by Morning Tea 

Liberty Church 
 

Please join us as we celebrate the 
new school year with  the annual 
Commissioning Service. 
 

Come and meet the School Staff 
and the wider Liberty community 
who faithfully support and serve 
the school. We would love our 
school families to join us for this 
special occasion as we celebrate 
God’s goodness to us. 
 

This year marks the 21st year of 
the school’s operation and we have 
much to be thankful for as the 
school continues to provide quality 
Christian education to families. 

mailto:ardill@libertychurch.com.au
mailto:school@libertychurch.com.au
http://www.libertychurch.com.au/


 

 

Sport 
Sport day is Monday. Sport will be 
held at school for Kinder to Year 3 
this term. 
 

Year 4/5/6 Echidna will be 
participating in swimming lessons 
for the next 6 weeks. They will 
travel by bus to and from 360 
Fitness Club for lessons. Students 
will require swimmers, towel and 
goggles  (adv i sable )  i n  a 
waterproof swim bag. Students 
must wear modest swimwear that 
covers their torso. Please provide 
boys with a rashi. The lessons are 
from 12:30-1:30pm. Mrs Campbell 
and Mrs McIllrick will attend 
lessons. 
 

Uniforms 
Students are looking great in their 
summer uniforms. Please ensure that 
all uniform items comply with the 
school’s uniform requirements. All 
items must be purchased from the 
school unless not stocked eg. shoes, 
white shirts and white socks. 
 

 

Welcome 

We welcome new students Lahtiri 
(Yr 1), Shartaya (Yr 2), Alexa (Yr 
3) and Lailani (Yr6) into our school 
community. 
 

Although the Kindergarten students 
feel right at home after attending 
Transition to Kindy last year, we 
officially welcome them to ‘Big 
School’. Our Kindergarten students 
are Kaileah, Nate, Tanarah, 
Unaswi and William. 
 

School Leaders 
Congratulations to the following 
students who were elected as 
leaders for 2019. 

 
SCHOOL CAPTAIN 

Bianca Wilde 
 

BLUE TEAM CAPTAIN 
Ameliyah Wallis 

 

GREEN TEAM CAPTAIN 
Grace Philp 

 

RED TEAM CAPTAIN 
Allira-Jayde Gersbach 

 

YELLOW TEAM CAPTAIN 
Benjiman McKay 

TUESDAY 

8:40-9:30am 
 

THURSDAY 

8:40-9:30am 

ALL CLOTHING 

PLEASE LABEL 

 

 

Update Details 
Please note any changes to contact 
details, health or other items on the 
Change of Details form that was sent 
home and return to the school office 
promptly. One form has been 
supplied for each student. 
 

Reading Training 
Are you available to help at school 
by listening to students read? A 
1hour training event is scheduled for 
Wednesday February 13 for 
parents, carers and grandparents 
who would love to help or just learn 
a little bit more about how to get the 
most out of reading with children. 
 

Parent Club 
Join us for a Parent Club meeting on 
Wednesday February 20 from 2-
3pm. This a great opportunity to 
meet other school families and find 
out about what’s happening within 
the school. 
 

Facebook Group 
Join the Liberty Christian School 
Families Facebook group to keep up 
to date with events, 
reminders and photos of 
students engaging in 
learning and fun. 

Chicken Burgers 
Chicken burgers are on the lunch 
menu on Tuesday February 19.  
Order forms have been provided 
and pre-order and pre-payment is 
necessary for catering purposes. 
 

Library 
We have a lovely new library 
located in the last room of the 
original school building. Students 
have the opportunity to borrow 
from the school library each week. 
All students require a library bag. 
Infants students may borrow 1 item 
and primary students may borrow 
2. The class library days are: 
 

Wednesday 
K/1 Platypus 
2/3 Possum 

 

Friday 
4/5/6 Echidna 

I’m sure that the One who began a good work in you 

will carry it on until it is completed. 

That will be on the day Christ Jesus returns. 

Philippians 1:6  

Ice-Blocks 
80 cents or 80 eagles 

 

 Available at lunchtime each 
       Tuesday and Thursday 

 

Pre-pay and save money 
$10 for 2 each week 
$5 for 1each week 


